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    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

August 30, 2012 

 

Dates to Remember 
Aug. 31 No School PD Day 

Sept. 4-5 Aimes Web Testing K-3 

Sept. 3 No School Holiday 

Sept. 11 School Picture Room 

Sept. 19 Early Release 

Spet 20 APC 

Oct. 2-5 MAP Testing K-8 

 

Phone Numbers: 

Ms. Johnson– 373-6774 

Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 

Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 

Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 

Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 

Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 

School Pictures 

 

School pictures are 

scheduled for Tuesday, 

September 11. Ordering 

packets are coming home 

today. 

 

Innisbrook All School 

Fundraiser 

 

Innisbrook Fundraiser 

packets will be sent home 

with the newsletter next 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Box Tops for Education 

 

Our first time to turn in 

Box Tops is mid-October. 

Please send in your Box-

Tops to your child’s 

classroom. 

 

Recycle Ink Cartridges 

 

Mrs. Olsen and Mr. 

Sidelinger earn money for 

their classes by recycling 

ink cartridges. There is a 

box by the office window 

to drop off ink cartridges. 

 

 

Thanks and Help Needed 

 

Thanks to Leiba and Troy 

Putnam for cutting down 

a lot of the willow brush. 

We have about 1/3 of the 

project done. We need 

someone to haul the brush 

off.  We also need some 

more cut.  

 

We are in need of a dump 

truck load of pea gravel 

for the playground. 

 

Please let Mrs. Tro. know 

if you could help with any 

of these projects.  

 

 

 

Appropriate Dress 

 

We have had some 

concerns this week raised 

by students wearing 

clothes that are too 

revealing. 

 

Students wearing pants 

with holes above the knees 

must have some type of 

clothing underneath.  

Students wearing short 

shorts as are now in style 

and must have leggings 

underneath. 

If a shirt has spaghetti 

straps, another shirt must 

be under or over the 

straps. Pants should be 

worn high enough to cover 

underwear. 

 

Please refer to page 29 in 

the Student Handbook for 

all the District 

requirements about 

student dress. 

 

Aimes Web Testing 

 

Students in grades K-3 

will be taking the District 

mandated Aimes Web 

tests next week on 

Tuesday and Wednesday. 

 


